
PUBLIC NOTICE OF UPCOMING ACCREDITATION REVIEW VISIT BY THE 
COMMISSION ON DENTAL ACCREDITATION (CODA) 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Oxnard College Dental Hygiene Program wishes to announce that it will be hosting a site visit on  
October 26-27, 2021 for accreditation of its  

Associate of Science in Dental Hygiene Program. 
 

You are invited to share your comments about the program concerning the accreditation standards  
and required accreditation policies.  

 
A copy of the standards may be obtained by contacting the Commission on Dental Accreditation at  

211 E. Chicago Avenue, Chicago, IL  60611 or by calling 1/800-621-8099, extension 4653. 
 

All relevant comments must have names removed and will be referred to the program at least 50 days prior to 
the site visit for review and response. 

 
All written comments should arrive at CODA by August 26, 2021. 
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